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LETTER DATED 5 NOVEMBER 1999 FROM THE PRESIDENT OF THE
SECURITY COUNCIL ADDRESSED TO THE SECRETARY-GENERAL

With reference to your report on the United Nations Interim Administration
Mission in Kosovo (S/1999/987) and the addendum thereto (S/1999/987/Add.1), in
which you recommended that the total number of United Nations civilian police
officers in the Mission be increased to 4,718, | have the honour to inform you
that the members of the Security Council take note of the proposed increase.

(Signed ) Danilo TURK

President of the Security Council
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